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WARNING FOR TRUCKERS WHO TAKE ROUTE 175 
THROUGH THE LAURENTIAN WILDLIFE RESERVE 

 
 
 

 

As a result of the work that is underway on 
Route 175 in the Laurentian wildlife reserve, the 
roadway is only 4 metres wide  in some places. This 
limitation may create a hindrance to truckers in some 
areas, and may present a problem for some vehicles 
that are less than 4 metres wide. Depending on the 
type of truck, the speed of the traffic, and the 
geometry of the road, it is important to have the 
minimum clearance on each side of the vehicle, and 
to take into consideration wheel slippage at curves, 
in order to ensure the safe passage of oversized 
trucks.  

 

Sign T-180 
Horizontal clearance  

 
 

The Ministère des Transports du Québec stresses that special permit holders who drive 
oversized trucks (i.e.: more than 2.6 m wide) should call the Saguenay regional 
information and communication centre (CRIC) at 418-698-3570 before taking 
Route 175 between Québec City and Saguenay. This will give you access to the latest 
information concerning width restrictions, in order to avoid setbacks and to ensure your 
own safety and that of other road users.  
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